Crickett Strock

Subject: FW: comment on bicycle master plan

--- On Tue, 1/12/10, Greg Obranovich <ebranog@yahoo.com> wrote:

From: Greg Obranovich <obranog@yahoo.con™>
Subject: comment on bicycle master plan

To: cstrock@loomis.ca.gov

Date: Tuesday, January 12, 2010, 1:55 PM

To Town Council and residents of Loomis:

Unfortunately T will not be able to attend tonight's meeting on the bicycle master plan. This is due to illness
(me).

I would like to support the approval of this plan as submitted to the council. Ihave participated in the
development process of the plan by attending the workshops, listening to comments and voting to send this to
council as a planning commissioner. The document, while the language is broad, give us an updated guide on
how to proceed on improving bicycle transportation in our area, both for recreation and commuting etc. The
documents reflects many of the current directions that other communities are taking to improve and encourage
bicycling in their areas. The latitude or broadness of the language gives use leeway to develop the plan as we
see fit for out town. While some of the comments in the staff report and document might move people in
different directions on small issues, there is nothing in them that should hold up the acceptance of this
document. 1 also feel that a citizens group be formed who can work toward the implementation of this
document is necessary, otherwise the plan might languish.

Thank You
Greg Obranovich



